
 

Year Group: Reception 

Week beginning: 09.06.17 

Next week we will be continuing our learning about pirates!  

We will be: 

- Testing waterproof and non-waterproof materials  

- Writing instructions based on our treasure maps to find the hidden treasure 

- Exploring capacity using water and different sized containers 

- Creating healthy meals for pirates and thinking about ways to keep them fit and healthy 

- We will also be completing our Tricky Words Quiz on Friday!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


